FALL PARTY, FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 28T

Due to the schedule we must follow some grades will begin with play ground/snack time while others will
begin with a presentation in the gym from Silly Safari.

in order to provide fall and spring parties, the PTA asks that parents send in a one-time $5.00 per child party
fee to your teacher. Please send in by September 25™,
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PARENTS PLEASE JOIN US!

Kindergarten- 1:15-2:30pm beginning outdoors 3" 8:30-10:00 beginning in gym
1%~ 12:30-1:45pm beginning in gym 4™ 8:45-10:15 beginning outdoors
2"_12:30-1:45pm beginning outdoors 5% 10:00-11:30am beginning outdoors

Plans will be altered if it rains, please check our Facebook page for updates.

Party fees may also be paid online at https://squareup.com/store/highland-elementary-pta



